
You will have the opportunity to:

            Walk your students' schedule

            Choose a locker

            Learn about exciting upcoming events

            Explore the School Store

P.T.H.S.
Navigation Night

A Night of "Pasta-bilities"

 All attendees will be served a complete, hot
pasta dinner and dessert. 

Join us on Thursday, September 1, 2022, at
6:00 pm for an informative night of

exploration and dinner for all new PTHS
students and their parent/guardian. 

For additional registration information, visit
our website at www.pemberton.k12.nj.us

TO REGISTER

OR CLICK HERE!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSexD6687Moln-KaJXtIwk0-ltyOjpDy5fJnCIr6nmfBHM6x6Q/viewform

